
Special Update: Getting Things Done 

 
Dear Friend,  

 

I tend to be a workhorse, not a show pony. I am proud to report that I am considered one of the most 

effective new members of Congress. 

 

Recently, the Arizona Republic investigated my voting record and concluded:  

 

"Bottom line: When it comes to sponsored bills and amendments passed by the House of Representatives, 

Gosar has been among the most successful new members not only in Arizona's delegation but also 

in the entire freshman class." 

 

Please click here to see the article. 

 
Congressman Gosar heading to vote in the House of Representatives 

 

There is more to do. I remain committed to being open, accessible, and responsive to my constituents and 

the issues of our great state. Whether it is at a town hall meeting, on the phone, via email, or out in the 

district, I encourage everyone to share their ideas on how we can find solutions to the problems that face 

our country.   

 

As always, you can follow everything I am working on in Arizona and Washington, D.C. through my 

website (http://gosar.house.gov) on Twitter @repgosar, or through Facebook at Representative Paul 

Gosar.  

  

 

http://www.azcentral.com/news/election/azelections/azfactcheck/fact-story.php?id=392
http://www.azcentral.com/news/election/azelections/azfactcheck/fact-story.php?id=392
http://gosar.house.gov/
https://twitter.com/#!/repgosar
http://www.facebook.com/repgosar

